
You're Invited to Our Moving Sale! 

Dear Family and Friends, 

We've decided to downsize and will be moving soon! To make this transition easier, we're 

hosting a Moving Sale and would love for you to join us! 

Details of the Sale: 

Date: Saturday, May 15th, 2023 

Time: 9:00 AM - 3:00 PM 

Location: 1234 Maple Street, Hometown 

We will have a variety of items for sale, including: 

• Furniture 

• Home Decor 

• Clothing 

• Toys 

• And much more! 

Come by, grab a bargain, and say goodbye before we move! We look forward to seeing you! 

Warm regards, 

The Johnson Family 


